
SPECIAL BULLETIN 

October 30, 2024 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FIRE DANGER LEVEL is at 

EXTREME for all of 

TOLLAND COUNTY 

including BOLTON.   

The use of all firepits, 

campfires, and the kindling 

and use of flame outdoors, 

is PROHIBITED.  If outdoor 

grilling, please use extreme caution. 

 

THERE IS ABSOLUTELY NO BURNING ALLOWED. 

 

Warmer temperatures over the next few days along with 

drier conditions are expected and will keep us at an 

EXTREME FIRE DANGER LEVEL.   

 
                                                                                            

___________ 

 

 

FROM THE TAX COLLECTOR’S OFFICE 

              

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS  

REFUND REQUEST FORMS 

 
If you received a refund form from our office recently, please return 

the form by 10-31-24 if you wish to have a check mailed to you.  Please 

allow 8 weeks from that date to process, print, and mail your check.   

 

If you would like this to be applied to next year’s taxes simply do not 

return the form and it will automatically roll over to July’s tax bill. 

 

https://www.boltonct.gov/departments/tax-collector/payment-options

